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I support HB 2067 because battery powered leaf blowers are less polluting and are 

quieter. I had to move from my apartment on Willamette St in Eugene because gas 

powered leaf blowers would wake me up very early in the morning.  But more urgent 

than the horrible noise they create, they're SO polluting to our air! 

 

They're probably really unhealthy for the landscapers to use because they're inhaling 

those fumes and I don't know how sound cancelling their ear protection is. 


